
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

July - August 2010 Prayer Letter 

Dear Pastor, Church, and Co-Laborers: 

 

 The summer is coming to an end and we are looking forward to what God 

has in store for us this fall. We have several mission conferences scheduled this 

fall, and we are waiting to see how the Lord continues to bring in the additional 

support. We continue to see new support come in each month and have been 

given some money toward our moving expenses as well.  

 We had several local meetings recently and will be able to continue 

staying close to home with the next several meetings. This will be a blessing since 

we are expecting our second child. We are excited that God has blessed us with 

another child, and that he has allowed us to be able to stay close to home for the 

first couple of months of her pregnancy. Please pray that there will not be any 

complications, and that God will give us wisdom as we strive to leave for 

California.  

 During the coming months, we have several mission conferences that God 

is allowing us to be a part of. In the day in which we live, it is most important  

that we raise up a group of young people that will surrender their lives to the 

Lord’s will. Please pray that we will be a blessing and an encouragement for more 

young men and women to step out into the Lord’s work. 

 In the last several months, we have seen new support come in and pray 

that God will continue to bless these churches and others as we partner together in 

reaching California. It is easy for us to watch the news and see the problems of 

our world, but this must serve as a jumping off point in continuing to do more to 

spread the gospel of Jesus Christ. With the evil in the world today, I feel an urgent  

need to get to California and reach these people with the Word of God.  

 Thank you for all of your support and your prayers. Please continue to 

pray that God will bless in the meetings ahead, and that God will bless the 

churches we have already been to. Many have expressed a desire to partner 

together but are simply unable. Please continue to pray that our support will 

continue to come in and that God will allow us to get to California at the 

beginning of 2011. Thank you once again for all of your support through prayer 

and financial sacrifice. 

 

 

Reaching California, 

 
David Rasnake 

 


